
From: . LDI  
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 2:50 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: PEC meeting Monday January 7- Bill 66, "Restoring Ontario's Competitiveness Act 2018" added 
communication  
  
HI Heather  
Please forward this correspondence to the Committee in response to the staff report noted above.  
  
“The London Development Institute is currently reviewing Bill 66 and will be responding in accordance 
with the Province’ deadline request. Generally LDI agrees that development projects that promote 
positive economic growth in Ontario should not be deterred by strenuous regulations or policies. This 
Bill appears to provide municipalities with the ability to take advantage of these economic opportunities 
in a timely fashion. LDI would therefore encourage the City of London to support Bill 66. “ 
  
Thank-you 
  
Bill Veitch 
London Development Institute 

 
562 Wellington Street, Suite 203, London, Ontario N6A 3R5 
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